

Reception

Newsletter



24th February 2023

Little Red Riding Hood and Pancakes!

We have had another wonderful week.
The children were especially excited on
Tuesday when we made pancakes in class
with fruit toppings – what a treat!
We have shared the story of Little Red
Riding Hood; the children have enjoyed
using puppets and masks to retell the
story. We also used this opportunity to
talk about stranger danger.



Dates for the Diary

28th Feb Sapphire Café 1:45pm

1st March Topaz café 1:45pm

27th Feb-3rd March-Parents invited to share a story with their child from 2.30pm everyday

2nd March - World Book Day -come to school in pyjamas or dressed as a book character

7th March - Holi day celebrations for EYFS, come dressed in bright colours

14th March-Reception trip to Gressenhall

28th & 29th March - Parents Evenings

31st March - Break up for Easter

Book Week 27th Feb - 3rd March

We are looking forward to seeing you in our classrooms every day next week from 2:30. We are especially excited to see everyone's book day costumes on Thursday.

If your child does not want to dress up, come in pjs! If that's also not happening for your child, don't push it, uniform is perfectly acceptable!

Maths

In maths this week we have started to think about simple addition and subtraction. We have used 10 frames and cubes or counters to help us to solve a problem and help us to use maths language: for example, "First I had 5 flowers, next I had 3 flowers, now I have 8 flowers."

Class Café's

Next week (see dates) we have our class café's.

This is a lovely opportunity to come in and share a craft activity with your child – this time we will be making good quality fairy tale puppets.

There is also an opportunity to have a drink and to make a small donation to your child's class.

Gressenhall

If you haven't already, please send in the permission slip and make a donation for our trip on the 14th March - before the 3rd of March please and thank you.